
November 10, 2022  
 

 

Important Dates 
• Nov. 11: Last day of FOOD DRIVE! 

• Nov. 22-25: Thanksgiving Break-NO SCHOOL!  

 

Important Information 

• PTA FOOD DRIVE: Tomorrow is the last day of our food drive sponsored by the PTA. 

We are excited to partner with the Utah Food bank this year for our annual food drive. 

Greatest needs are peanut butter, mac 'n' cheese, canned meats/pasta/fruit, & boxed 

meals. Thank you! 

 

• OPEN ENROLLMENT: The Open Enrollment – Early Application Period for the 2023-2024 school year begins on 

Tuesday, November 15, 2022, and ends on Friday, February 3, 2023. This is the recommended time to apply for the 

next school year. Applications can be filled out electronically at                                     

https://www.graniteschools.org/psp/open-enrollment/                                                                                                  

beginning November 15th at 8:00 am. Please see separate handout for more information. 

• SNOW DAY DISTANCE LEARNING INFO: Wintertime is fast approaching, and we want to prepare our students for 

a Snow Day when school would be dismissed. If conditions are too hazardous for students and staff to 

arrive at school safely, Granite School District will call a Snow Day, and distance learning from home will 

take place. Bennion has decided that if there is a Snow Day is called, students will be prepared to work 

from home with a distance learning packet from their teacher. Enclosed in your child’s Thursday folder 

today is a “Snow Day Packet.”  This work should be kept somewhere in the house that is safe and 

should not be completed unless an official Snow Day is called.  If this happens emails and texts will be 

sent out to parents letting them know of the school closure and Snow Day.  Students will be expected to complete 

their Snow Day Packet for distance learning and return it to their teacher the following day. Please see separate 

handout for more information.  


